

# St. Joseph's Newsletter

#### September 2017

St Joseph's Primary School, 64 Main Street, Killough. BT30 7QD

Tel:02844842072

www.stjosephskillough.com

### Welcome Back Everyone.

Even though the weather has been a little bit dull and miserable, that is certainly not the case inside school. The children and staff have all returned with a bright and happy attitude and are already settling down to some great work.

We look forward to working in partnership with you to ensure that everyone reaches their full potential.

Wishing everyone in our school community a healthy and happy year ahead!

Mrs F. Macfarlane (Principal)



#### Happy Birthday

A very Happy Birthday to Nicole McStay, Aaron Crane and Cliodhna Ranaghan who's birthdays were in September.

#### Class Assemblies

P4/5 - Mrs Toner - Friday 20th October

P6/7 - Mr Fitzsimons - Friday 24th November

P1/2/3 - Mrs Collins/Mrs Macfarlane - Friday 15th December

All assemblies take place at 1:30pm in the school hall. We would like to encourage as many parents and families as possible to join us and see our children show just a little of what they are learning every day.

#### Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club operates every day from 8:15 to 8:45am at a cost of 60p per day apart from Monday Madness when Breakfast Club is free for all children and their families!!!

This is great value with a wide range of cereals, toast, pancakes and muffins on offer every day, bacon on a Wednesday and sausages on a Friday.



Don't Miss Your Free Breakfast!!

## Green and Gold Day



In support of Bright G.F.C. in the final on Sunday we would like all children to wear Green and Gold to school on Friday 6<sup>th</sup> October.

Mr Fitzsimons has been given permission to opt out of this activity!!!

The big game takes place this Sunday 8<sup>th</sup> October at 2pm in Páirc Esler in Newry.

